
Quince Orchard High School 

Mathematics Department 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

The Math Department of Quince Orchard High School is offering a Common Core 

Geometry Preparation course this summer.  The purpose of this prep course is to 

review and enhance the algebra skills students need in order to be successful in 

mastering the concepts of honors geometry.  In addition, students will explore 

some of the beginning concepts of the new Common Core curriculum.  Participation 

in this course would be beneficial for any student enrolled in honors geometry for 

next year.    

 

There will be two sessions from which to choose.  Session 1 will be held the week 

of July 14 - July 18, and session 2 will be held July 21 – July 25.  Each session will 

run from 9:00 to 12:00.   The cost is $125.  If you would like to have your child 

participate, you may register online by going to the Quince Orchard High School 

website.  You will find a link on the Math Department page.  You can also go directly 

to the online registration at http://goo.gl/Vz7Er.   

 

As soon as you register your child, make payment through the online school store 

(credit or debit), or by mailing a check to the address below.  The online store can 

be found on the QO website homepage.  Look on the right-hand side, under 

“Important Info”, and select “online school store”.  Once you are there select high 

school, then select Quince Orchard High School, and select the appropriate course.  

A student is NOT registered for a course until payment has been received. 

Our summer sessions are always very popular, and fill up quickly.  Register early to 

guarantee a spot for your child.  If you need more information, contact Mr. 

Jernigan, QO Math Resource Teacher, via email 

(jeffrey_a_jernigan@mcpsmd.org), or by phone, 301-840-4543. 

 

Payments may be mailed to:   Summer Math Preparation 

        Quince Orchard High School 

       15800 Quince Orchard Road 

Gaithersburg, MD 20878 

http://goo.gl/Vz7Er

